
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, October 

7, 2025, in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, 1025 Escobar Street, Martinez, California to 

consider the adoption of adjusted regulatory fees to fund regulatory activities of the 

Environmental Health Division of the Contra Costa County Health Department, effective 

October 7, 2025. The Environmental Health Division administers the small water systems 

program.  The fees being adjusted include fees for this regulatory program, specifically the fees 

for the non-public small water systems, i.e., local small water system and state small water 

system.  It is proposed that the Board of Supervisors adopt adjusted fees in amounts determined 

in the “Contra Costa County Health Services, Environmental Health Division Fee Study,” dated 

June 6, 2025 for this regulatory program.  

A copy of the resolution and a copy of the fee study are available for review in the office of the 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 1025 Escobar Street, Martinez, California, (925) 655-2000 

or clerkoftheboard@cob.cccounty.us.   

Members of the public may attend the Board of Supervisors meeting and participate in this 

public hearing in-person at 1025 Escobar Street, Martinez, California, on the date and at the time 

specified above. The public hearing will also be accessible to the public for participation via 

teleconference (Dial 669-900-9128, followed by Access Code 92253393385#) and Zoom.  The 

Zoom login details will be included on the meeting agenda posted in advance of the meeting at: 

https://contra-costa.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. 
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